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Re: Docket No. 100435-EG - Petition for approval of extending the small general service price 
responsive load management program pilot, by Tampa Electric Company. 

Dear Mr. Beasley: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Tampa Electric Company (TECO) 
provide responses to the following data requests. 

Please answer the following questions regarding Tampa Electric Company (TECO). 

7. By Order No, PSC-09-0501 -TRF-EG, TECO’s Small General Service Price Responsive Load 
Management Pilot Program expenditures are capped at $286,000 for the period July 15,2009 to 
January 14,201 1. 

a. How much of the $286,000 has TECO already exhausted? 

b. Does TECO anticipate exceeding the $286,000 cap amount? 

c. If the response to (b) is affirmative, by how much does TECO anticipate exceeding the cap 
amount? 

8. Is TECO requesting an additional $78,000, in excess of the previously approved $286,000 for its 
-. . -. Small General Service Price Responsive Load Management Pilot Program? t- 01 i. 

the Commission’s previously ordered cap of $286,000, by $78,000? .. . 1 = ;i 
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9. Should TECO’s petition in DN 100435-EG be considered as a request for authorization to exceed ... 
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Please file the original and five copies of the requested information no later than Friday, 
December 3, 2010, with Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850. Please feel free to call me at (850) 
413-61 85 if you have any questions. 

TLTigdr 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
Paula Brown, Tampa Electric Company 
Division of Regulatory Analysis (Traci Matthews) 


